From:
To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Sunnica

**Date:** 17 May 2022 13:27:17

## Issue 1

Why should the meeting be delayed? This is supposedly a company with experience of dealing with such planning applications. They are just protracting the process to their own gain. If they aren't ready then they should submit what they have and let the process make a decision. It just shows their selfishness through the full process to date.

## Issue 2

They should have expected problems with the Burwell switch. National Grid don't seem willing to sell land as it may cause access problems to their own site. SUNNICA are now exploring options which they should have explored earlier in the process. SUNNICA should be held to the initial time frame that the planning request required. If not, withdraw their planning request.

Regards Andrew Levell

Registered Objector